

D1 Newsletter



December: Reading University WinnersCongratulations to the following RU Winners!

1st Grade - Ms. Burton: Shaylie Adams 1st Grade- Mrs. Coe: Reagan Woodward 1st Grade- Ms. Oveson: Wyatt Murdock

2nd Grade- Ms. Cripps: Rose Madsen 2nd Grade- Mrs. Dumont: Alice Whitney 2nd Grade- Mrs. Evans: Sania Amjad

3rd Grade- Mrs. Jhaveri: Shanna Boyle 3rd Grade- Mrs. Pineda: Rylee Woodward 3rd Grade- Mrs. Wanner: Knox Johnson

4th Grade- Mrs. Christiansen: Jace Brinkerhoff

4th Grade-Mrs. Arabyan: Olivia Lalumia 4th Grade- Mrs. Thornock: Enoch Skeem

5th Grade- Mrs. Larsen: Brayden Farnsworth 5th Grade- Ms. Diamond: Jackson Thornock 5th Grade- Mrs. Williams: Keslyn Burton

6th Grade- Ms. Morris: Siyonaa Thakur 6th Grade- Mr. McCamy: Tanya Rajput 6th Grade- Mrs. Peery: Shem Nelsen





*We need a handful of parent volunteers to help us on Friday, January 20, 2023. We will be hanging out with our wonderful staff kids while their parents are involved with Professional Development Day. We need you at our D1 campus from 12:15 to about 4:00 PM. You are welcome to bring your own children. Please consider fulfilling your volunteer hours by signing up here

SIGN UP

*Mark your calendars NOW for our upcoming CommUNITY Event at Classic Skating in Sandy on Friday, February 10th. More info to come!

CLASSROOM SPELLING BEES

ATTENTION ALL SPELLERS! Classroom spelling bees will be conducted by homeroom teachers during the week of January 23-27. The top 2 spellers from each class will have the opportunity to move onto the school grade level spelling bee. Students in 1-3 will participate in the school bee on February 9th. Students in grades 4-6 will participate in the school bee on February 7th; the top 2 (4th-6th grade) school spellers will move onto the Regional Spelling Bee in March.

1st-3rd Spelling Lists

4th-6th Spelling Lists

Volunteers Needed

Judges for the District Charter Science Fair
This is a great opportunity to see the winning projects from many charter schools in Salt Lake! No experience needed. If your student has won their school fair, you can still judge, you just won't be assigned your student's project.

When: February 3 // 1-4:15 p.m. Where: SLCC Miller Campus

Register at: https://slcharterfair.weebly.com/judges.ht-

ml.

If you have any questions, please email our science specialist Ms. Elliott at jelliott@apamail.org

School Fees

The UCA Governing Board will review proposed fees for each American Prep school for the 2023-2024 School Year. Parents may review the proposed fees and have an opportunity to share thoughts or concerns for Board members to consider before approving these fees.

Please take some time to review the fees your local school proposed. You can find the related documents on the American Prep School Fee webpage:

https://www.americanprep.org/school-fees/

There are two opportunities for public comment specific to these proposed fees at their scheduled board meetings held at the American Preparatory Schools District Office located at 12894 S. Pony Express Rd. Unit 600, Draper, UT, on the following dates beginning at 7:00 PM:

December 15th, 2022, and January 26th, 2022 Board meeting information is available at

https://www.americanprep.org/american-prep/u-ca-agenda-and-minutes/."

DON'T FORGET TO ORDER YOUR

Yearbook



GET YOUR HIGH-QUALITY YEARBOOK AT

PURCHASEYEARBOOK.COM

AND REMEMBER THIS YEAR FOREVER!



Order your yearbooks today!

American Preparatory Academy D1
Prepay Code: APADraper1YB23
To order yearbooks online, CLICK HERE

MAKE YOUR YEARBOOK PURCHASE HASSLE FREE... ORDER ONLINE AT

PURCHASEYEARBOOK.COM

